
              

                              Lake Weed Management Committee  

    Tuesday September 28, 2021  

                              Regular Meeting/Goshen Town Hall 

                                                      7:00 pm 

                                                  Zoom Meeting               

                  

The meeting was called to order by Mark Harris at 7:00pm. Present were 

Marty Harris (TL),), Lida Exstein (DP), Simon Ellis (WS), Chris Kennavane WL) 

and Mark Harris. Absent were Joe Welsh (DP), Michele Fitzpatrick (TL) and 

Chris Sanders (WS). 

Woodridge Lake report by Chris, stated that the lake has remarkably fewer 

weeds. Great results and recommended not to restock carp next year. With all 

the rain, large number of fish have gone over the spillway. At one count over 

100, some carp and some large. Have been able to retrieve some with nets. 

Looking forward to a great year in 2022. 

Lida Exstein reports for Dog Pond that Near has done a survey. Water Quality 

is generally good. NEAR to evaluate North End for heavy weed growth. May 

use DASH or Hydro raking next spring. Fund raiser a success. To apply for a 501 

© 3 nonprofit status. 

West Side Pond reported by Simon Ellis. They have not yet received their 

permit or Grant from DEEP. The main concern besides Variable Milfoil is the 

Lilly Pads. No new outbreaks of curly leaf or variable milfoil. 

Tyler Lake report by Mark & Marty Harris stated that a preliminary report from 

Hillary indicated she is not happy with our Sonar results so far. Will be 

examining the cause and retreatment not impossible for next year. Water 

quality is great. 

New Business: Calendar going forward All meetings are to be held at 7 pm at 

the Goshen Town Hall and Zoom when allowable. 



October 26, 2021     Cancelled              June28, 2022 

November 30, 2021 Cancelled              July 26, 2022 

December 28, 2021 Cancelled               August 30, 2022 

January 25, 2022      Cancelled               September 27, 2022 

February 22, 2022     Cancelled              October 25, 2022   

March 29, 2022                                         November 29, 2022 

April 26, 2022                                            December 27, 2022 

May 31, 2022 

 

 

Motion to Adjourn was made by Simon Ellis, 2nd by Marty Harris, and 

unanimously approved at 7:18 pm. 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

      By Mark S. Harris, Chairman 

 


